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	ATS BACK END UPGRADE 

Further to notice A524 and A533

The second scheduled back end upgrade to the ATS is ready to be rolled out after comprehensive testing. The upgrade will take place over the weekend and be in place for trading on Monday 7 February 2004.

The upgrade involves reintroducing message compression with a number of fixes that will eliminate the “packet errors” received in the past. Message compression ensures that the message flow is processed more efficiently. Please note members are NOT required to upgrade on their side. 

Members are requested to report any errors they may receive on their ATS to the exchange and also to confirm should they experience any issues around response times.  
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